Speak Up Brevard
Workshop:

What’s Next?




Y

What’s Next for the
CEER _amoo_s.:m:nm:o:m..v

County staff evaluations will continue
throughout the 120-day review period (started Feb 1).

Staff recommendations will come to the Board of County
Commissioners during a regular county commission meeting (date TBD).

L etters will be mailed to participants a minimum of 7 days prior 10 the meeting.

Participants will be able to speak on their recommendations at this meeting.

Participants may submit slides in advance of the mtg. to accompany their recommendations.
This will be participants opportunity to advocate for or against any CEER proposals.

The BOCC will vote to approve of deny CEER recommendations at that meeting.



